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Librarian
F. W. Ratcliffe, J.P., M.A., Ph.D.

Deputy Librarian 196/88/JB/BR
J. T. D. Hall, B.A., Ph.D.

Mrs. Jaleh,

76, Bollo Bridge Road,
Acton,

London W3 8AV.

Dear Mrs. Jaleh,

5| CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY LIBRARY

West Road - Cambridge - England - CB3 9DR
Telephone Cambridge 0223 337733 Telex 81395
Outside office hours 0223 333000

15th January, 1988.

Dr. Tafazoli has brought to the Library the volume of your verse:
Alburz bi-shikast which you have so kindly presented. The Library is
most grateful to you for donating this work to our Persian collection.
Dr. Tafazoli tells me I should read the poetry at the earliest
opportunity, and I am looking forward to doing so.

Yours sincerely,

IETEE A

Jill Butterworth (Mrs.)
Under-Librarian
Department of Oriental and Other Languages
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